BPW: Notice of holding the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 
On 07/11/2018, Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company announced the holding of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows: 

Contents: 

            Board of Directors of Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company notices and invites shareholders to participate in the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows: 

1. Holding time: 9h15 on 22/11/2018 (Thursday) 
2. Holding place: Hall C, Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company, No.216 Nguyen Van Linh Road, Phu Tan Street, Tan Phu Ward, Dong Xoai Town, Binh Phuoc Province 
3. Participants: 
· Shareholders of Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company are named in the list of shareholders planned by Vietnam Securities Depositary as at the record date 07/11/2018 
· If shareholders don’t participate in the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018, shareholders may authorize other persons to participate. 
4. Documents 
Shareholders may refer the documents of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 on the website of the Company from 12/11/2018 as in the link: www.bpwaco.com.vn 
5. Contents: 

The Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 approves the following contents: 

· Report on the plan on private placement for the State shareholders to increase the charter capital of Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company
· Report on dismissing members of Board of Directors 

· Report on electing additionally members of Board of Directors 

6. Costume 

In order to ensure the solemnity of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018, the Company requires shareholders to wear formal costume as follows: 

+ Male: trousers, shirts 

+ Female: Ao dai 

7. Registration 

In order to hold the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders successfully, the Company requires shareholders to confirm, register participation and send the authorization letter (if any) to Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company or contact (Thanh – Tel: 0963.200.139) 

When participating in the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018, shareholders please bring Invitation letter, ID card/Passport (original). In the case of authorization, the representative please brings the authorization letter (original), ID card/Passport (original) of the authorized person when participating in the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018.  

Board of Directors of Binh Phuoc Water Supply and Sewerage Joint Stock Company kindly notices and invites shareholders!
